
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday 27th May, 2022 

Important Reminder! 

Next week is a  half term break; we will return to school on the 6th June 2022 at 8.45am. 

Please ensure that the girls complete their homework for next term—thank you. 

Half Term  Homework 

Ten minute Maths and English workout for Monday 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Focus questions (2f) on your reading checklist 

 Online Homework (My Maths, Purple Mash to do activities & Myon 

Reading) 

English:  Next half-term we will be reading ‘The Gi-

ant’s Necklace’ a short story by popular children’s au-

thor , Michael Morpurgo. Find out more about  Michael 

Morpugo by visiting : 

https://www.michaelmorpurgo.com/ 

Please encourage your child to read for at 

least 15 minutes each day. 

Topic:  Do we make the most of what is on our doorsteps? 

Science :  We will learn about the life cycle of a plant . 

Geography : We will collect and collate information about the school grounds . 

R.E:  We will understand how Christians show their commitment to God and evaluate if there is a 

best way.  

Maths:   We will continue 

investigating the properties of 

shapes, including calculating 

the volume of 3D shapes and 

converting between different 

units. We shall be focussing on practical work 

and using our knowledge of 3D and 2D 

shapes to solve problems. 

Here are some highlights from our Enrichment Days and Royal Variety Show: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


